
 
The NASI Welfare Fund is in contact with Blue Cross Blue Shield of Illinois (“BCBSI”), the 

Fund’s preferred provider network, concerning the situation at Anthem Blue Cross Blue Shield 

(“Anthem”).  We have been advised by BCBSI that it is meeting and working with Anthem, but at 

this time the NASI Welfare Fund has not received any specific information from BCBSI or Anthem 

regarding NASI Fund participants.   

 

The NASI Welfare Fund has been advised by BCBSI that Anthem has created a dedicated 

website (www.AnthemFacts.com) where members can access information such as frequently asked 

questions and answers.  The AnthemFacts website states that Anthem has also established a 

dedicated toll-free number that both current and former members may call if they have questions 

related to the security breach.  That toll-free number is 1-877-263-7995.  Finally, the AnthemFacts 

website states that Anthem intends to individually notify current and former members whose 

information was accessed and that it will provide credit monitoring and identity protection services 

free of charge.   

 

 This information will be updated as additional information becomes available to the NASI 

Welfare Fund.  
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